
 Ralph Chille 

I am an IT Project & Service Manager at SUNY, husband, and father to 2 girls. 
 
I have been a member of the club since 2013 and have been on the Men's Club Board 
since 2023 serving as the Membership Chairman and assisting the Men's League 
committee to help with scheduling, scoring, and standings. 
 

     Roger Hubacher 

I have been a member in good standing of our golf club since 2002.  During that time, I 

have served on various committees and board positions helping to improve our golfing 

experience.  Prior to my retirement in 2014, I owned and operated a Medical Equipment 

company, Complete Homecare Inc. Located in the City of Tonawanda for nearly 40 

years.  During my professional career, I served at various levels in many local and 

statewide organizations helping to serve our community and profession.  After 2 years 

of health issues, I decided it was time to retire, live and enjoy life.  I have been the 

treasurer of the Men’s club since 2016. 

 



 Sean Conwell 

Town of Tonawanda resident, born and raised. Married with four kids. Second year Pendleton 

Creek member.  Two boys in the junior programs at Pendleton. I manage the West Herr 

Collision center of Williamsville.  

 

 Brendan Feeley 

My name is Brendan Feeley and I am proud to be running for the Pendleton Men’s Club 

Board. I have had the pleasure of growing up at this club and have met many great 

people along the way. I look forward to bringing forward new traditions while maintaining 

and respecting legacy traditions of our club. I hope to join the board and bring forward 

new initiatives that can make an improved experience for all members. 

 

 

 

 

 



 Ross Pochatko 

My name is Ross Pochatko and I am a 2024 candidate for the Pendleton Creek Men’s 

Club Board of Directors. I am an elementary Special Education Teacher in the Niagara 

Falls City School District and contribute spare time coaching for the Niagara Falls High 

School Wolverines football and baseball teams. Golf has been another substantial part 

of my life as I played high school and collegiate golf at SUNY Niagara. This is my fifth 

year as a member at Pendleton Creek Golf Club and my aspiration, if elected is to make 

a bigger impact in addition to being a model member. Some of my plans include 

focusing on issues and complaints of the members to create an all-around enjoyable 

experience at Pendleton Creek for existing and incoming members.  

 

 

 PJ Tudisco 

I have been a member at PCGC for three years.  Both of my kids (OJ and TJ) participate in the 

junior camp and also in the Junior PGA. Go Bills! 


